
From: lithan2@aol.com
To: Crawford, Brian
Date: Thursday, October 20, 2016 2:51:27 PM

Dear Mr. Crawford,

As a West Marin homeowner, I am writing to ask that you withdraw the Enviornmental
Hazards Ammendment to Marin's Local Coastal Program.

I am very concerned that under regulations the California Coastal Commission is
attempting to impose on Marin County, I would lose my right to maintain, protect and
rebuild my home.  It is clear that Commission's will as expressed in the Amendment is
an arbitrary attempt to assert power which is directly contrary the position of both  the
Board of Supervisors and the will of the many citizens of West Marin as expressed in
many meetings, votes and letters.  I urge you to protect my home and property and
abandon your contemplated Amendment.

Lawrence D. Ehrlich 
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